
Headteacher’s Corner

Dear Parents/Carers,

Today we are saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils. Many of the children have been at
the school for seven or eight years and it is hard to imagine what school will be like without
them! We are sure that the Year 6 parents and carers are extremely proud of the kind, caring
and intelligent children that they have raised. It has been an absolute pleasure to have them in
our school and we will really miss them but we know that they will go on to do amazing things at
secondary school.

Sadly we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Rayat, Mrs James, Mrs Hobbs, Miss Begum and Miss
Freeman at the end of term. We would like to thank them all for all their contributions as
valued members of Leagrave Primary School and we wish them good luck in the future.

On a happier note we would like to welcome Miss Scott who will be joining us in September to
teach in Early Years.

Leagrave would like to say a huge thank you for all your generous donations with the 'Ice Pop
Shop' and Wet The Teacher.' We raised a huge £634.63 to go towards our new school minibus.
Both the children and staff had so much fun!

As this will be our last newsletter for this term, I wish you a safe and happy holiday, and look
forward to seeing the children back at school on Tuesday 2nd September.

Kind regards, 

Mrs E Gillespie 
(Headteacher)

18th July 2025

Leagrave Primary School
Strangers Way, Luton, Beds.  LU4 9ND

Tel:  01582 571951   
E-mail: admin@leagraveprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER

Year 6 Celebration

First Day of Term
Tuesday 2nd

September

4B Swimming 
Lessons Start 
Monday 8th

September

Please ensure 
that your 

child’s Scopay 
account is up 
to date by 
the end of 

term

If you wish to 
use our 

Breakfast/
After School 
clubs next 

school year, 
please ensure 
you have paid 

the £10 
yearly 

registration 
fee via your 
child’s Scopay 

account

Wonderfully attired in their best suits, dresses and smart hairstyles, the pupils were 
welcomed with musical entertainment, had their formal photographs taken, and feasted 

on a two course meal - all in the main school hall.
A huge thank you to our staff who helped to make the event such a huge success. We 

wish our Year 6 pupils every success in their new high school, and for the future.

Our Year 6 pupils, who will sadly be leaving us for high school, 
had a fantastic evening at their End of Year Celebration 

on Thursday.

We have a number of cases of Chickenpox currently in school at the moment. If your 
child has chickenpox, they will need to stay off school until all the spots have formed 

a scab. For further information regarding the virus please visit 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/


Prestige Design & Workwear Ltd,
Unit 12,
Barton IndustrialEstate,
Faldo Road, 
Barton-Le-Clay, 
Bedfordshire,
MK45 4RP

Best Look, 
BL House,
68 High Street North,
Dunstable, 
LU61LE.

School Uniform

When the children return to school in September, they will need to be wearing full school uniform and 
have complete P.E. kits.

Please find a reminder of the uniform below:

Boys
•Charcoal grey trousers (not made of stretchy material)
•Green polo shirt with Leagrave Primary School logo
•Green jumper with Leagrave Primary School logo
•Black or grey socks
•Black school shoes (no boots, trainers or 

trainer style shoes)
•No designs in hair and long hair must be tied back.

P.E. Kits
•Black sports t-shirt with school logo
•Black shorts
•Black cotton jog pants with school logo (optional in summer)
•Black zipped hoodie with school logo (optional in summer)
•Trainers
•Spare pair of socks
•All labelled and in a Black P.E. bag with school logo

All Children Must Have:
•Green book bag
•Labelled water bottle

We recommend that all uniform is purchased from one of our chosen suppliers and advise parents not to 
buy uniform that is sold elsewhere that has a similar logo to ours. (there are some available in other 
stores but have a different sized logo)

Our recommended suppliers are:

Parents may also be able to access uniform from the Level Trust’s Uniform Exchange.

Please visit www.leveltrust.org and you will be directed to the right site. Families who cannot access online 
will be able to call them on 07480 753905. To help them manage demand, they are encouraging all families to 
access them online if possible.

When families visit to collect their online order, the Trust will take their old uniform from them at that 
stage in order to complete the exchange.

As ever, if there are families who don't have anything to exchange, they will continue to help them and ask 
that they keep them in mind in the future for their unwanted uniform. They accept uniform from families in 
any condition and from any school.

If you are struggling to buy uniform or are in financial hardship, please speak to Mrs Bastin or Mrs Game.

Girls
•Charcoal grey skirt, trousers or pinafore 
(not made of stretchy material)
•Green polo shirt with Leagrave Primary 
School logo
•Green jumper/cardigan with Leagrave 
Primary School logo
•Plain white ankle or knee length socks
•Grey/black tights in the winter
•Black school shoes which are flat (no 
boots, trainers or trainer
•style shoes)
•Black/green headscarves
•Hair must be tied back

http://www.leveltrust.org/


Awards 

Glory - Butterfly 
Marah - Honeybee
Fayyaz - 1D
Mason  - 1SK
Adam - 2A
Rumana - 2M
Alexandru - 3A
Anastasia  - 3B
Soomaya - 4S
Khadijah - 4B
Kai - 4W
Mohammad  - 5A
Michelle  - 5H
Brielle - 5C
Abida - 6B
Adyen - 6E
Qergo - 6M

Congratulations to the above children for 
being selected to receive a WOW Award! 

We hope you enjoyed your visit to the book 
vending machine and reading your new book!



All staff at Leagrave Primary School 
would like to say happy birthday to…

Hana U Ladybird
Ibrahim I Ladybird
Aleena Y Butterfly
Anabia D Butterfly
Stefan D Butterfly
Arissa S Butterfly
Alison N Butterfly
Liam V Honeybee

Aiyden M Honeybee
Haleema U Honeybee

Amber S 1D
Muhammad Arshmaan K 1D

Amila I 1SK
Manroop M 2A
Sarah K 2A
Eli O 2A

Adam N 2A
Joya P 2A

Neemia D 2A
Amela T 2A
Husna S 2M
Jafar C 2M

Muhammad Mustafa B 2M
Larayb W 2M
Zainab M 2M

Aliza M 3A
Anna T 3A
Denise T 3A

Alexander S 3A
Farzana H 3A
Khadija P 3A

Valentino B 3A
Natalia R 3B
Zainab A 3B

Nevaeh-Cheverne L 4B
Harry N 4B

Ashfa Jannat C 4B
Abdullah I 4B
Rayan A 4B

Muhammad Ibrahim B 4B
Anthony M 4W
George R 4W
Anthony I 4S

Muhammad R 5A
Lilly N 5A

Mohamad S 5A
Aayan Ali M 5H

Mohid P 6B
Easa R 6M

Abashani M 6E
Mia P 6E

Antisocial behaviour takes many forms, from 
aggressive, noisy or abusive behaviour to 
neighbourhood disturbances involving drugs, 
abandoned cars or animals.

If you’ve witnessed antisocial behaviour, please 
report it using the link below. In an emergency 
please call 999.

https://www.beds.police.uk/ro/report/asb/asb-v3/report-
antisocial-behaviour/

Antisocial Behaviour 

https://www.beds.police.uk/ro/report/asb/asb-v3/report-antisocial-behaviour/


Leagrave would love for as many children as possible to take part in the Summer Reading Challenge. This 
year's Challenge theme, Story Garden, is an enchanting take on nature and the great outdoors. Through 
reading, children will uncover magical creatures, vibrant plants, and enchanting landscapes brought to life by 
award-winning illustrator Dapo Adeola. Libraries will be transformed into immersive gardens of adventure 
where children’s imaginations can flourish, supported by free activities and resources across libraries in 
Luton.

We are asking children to read 6 books of their choice over the school holidays. They will collect free 
rewards for their reading along the way.

Pop in to your local library or visit summerreadingchallenge.org.uk to sign up.

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


Attendance Class Attendance
Honeybee 99% 4W 99%
Butterfly 98% 4S 96%

1SK 99% 5H 98%

1D 99% 5A 95%
2A 97% 5C 99%
2M 97% 6B 98%

3A 97% 6E 97%
3B 99% 6M 99%
4B 99% Whole School 98%

Our whole school attendance target is 97%. 

A big congratulations 
to the 

following classes:

Attendance winners 4B and Honeybee for 
week commencing 30th June. 

Attendance winners 1D, 5H, 6M and 4W for 
week commencing 7th July. 

House Points
House Colour Points

Rowling Red 126

Dahl Green 157

King - Smith Blue 675

Ahlberg Yellow 785

The winner of the house points this term, are King 
- Smith.  The overall winner of the house points for 
this school year is........... Ahlberg with 828 points. 

Congratulations! 

Celebration Picnic/Mrs James

Last Tuesday we held a picnic on the school field to celebrate all that we have accomplished as a school during the 
last 12 months and also to say good bye to Mrs James our Deputy Headteacher who is moving on to pastures new.

We send our very best wishes to Mrs. James as she leaves Leagrave Primary School to take up her new role as 
Headteacher. We know that she will be brilliant in this role, and her new school is very lucky to have her.  Mrs. James 
has been a highly valued member of staff at Leagrave for the past twelve years. Having joined us as an Assistant 
Headteacher, she progressed to Senior Assistant Head and, subsequently, to Deputy Headteacher. Throughout her 
time with us, she has been an inspiring teacher. She will be remembered fondly by the children for her friendliness, 
kindness, and fairness, as well as for her sense of humour and the fun she brought to so many occasions. 

completed on the first day back in 
September. The form can be 
downloaded from the school website 
under Parents & News, Letters and 
Forms. All medication must be signed 
in through the school office by a 
parent and is not to be brought in by 
a pupil in their school bag. 

School Medicine
All medicine to be kept in school will need a new 
Consent to Administer Prescribed Medicine form

Please ensure you have completed the form before
arriving at school to enable a swift and safe 
handover at the main office. 

A reminder to our Early Years parents to download your child's learning 
journal as they will be cleared off the system in September ready for 
the new users to join.

Early Years Reminder


